Dear Representative,

Please support HB4002. It is imperative that the House fund DEQ's new Cleaner Air Oregon Air
Permit program and the health based standards for industrial air permits it creates statewide.

Sincerely,

Joe Miller PhD

Member, Environmental Health Working Group, Oregon Physicians for Social Responsibility
Former Member, Board of Directors, Oregon Physicians for Social Responsibility

Member (representing Oregon PSR), Oregon DEQ Conversion Technology Rulemaking Advisory
Committee (2012)



